
                                               
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
 

The Municipal Utilities/Public Works Commission’s  
regular meeting, scheduled for 

4:00 PM on Monday, October 3, 2016, 
is cancelled. 

 
An agenda for their next scheduled meeting set for 

Monday, November 7 will be forthcoming. 
 
 
 
 
 

       Jane Weathers    September 22, 2016         
  Municipal Utilities & Engineering Department     
 


